
Tuesday, October 4, 2022

Good Evening:

In an effort to improve our systems in the area of Transportation within the

Ypsilanti Community Schools and to keep you informed regarding our

ongoing efforts to better service our students. We are excited to share that

we will be partnering with Thereandback to assist with our driver

shortage.  Beginning tomorrow Wednesday, October 5, 2022

Thereandback will transport the following stops for both pickup and take

home from bus #114.

Ypsilanti Community Middle School



WIMA/WIHI & Ypsilanti Community High School



*Due to road construction in the area, arrival times will be impacted and

TBD.

This change only impacts bus # 114, all other stops not listed above, should

continue to look for on the district website, emails and via Remind, for

information on which bus your student will need to ride if there are

changes.

We are working to recruit new staff to help support all the wonderful

opportunities here at YCS.  Thank you for your patience.

Your partner in Education,

YCS Transportation


